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SUMMARY OF THE 
COMMITTEE ON WORKFORCE DEVELOPMENT 

FOR MEETING AND HEARING OF APRIL 13, 2022 
 

Pursuant to Rule 45 of the City Council Rules of Order, the Committee on Workforce Development 
submits the following report(s): 
 
Committee on Workforce Development Meeting & Hearing – Thursday, April 13, 2022, 
convened at 10:00 A.M. 
 
The following Aldermen were in attendance: 
 
Alderwoman Garza (10 - Chairwoman), and Aldermen: Ervin (28 - Vice Chairman), La Spata (1), 
King (4), Beale (9), Lee (11), Quinn (13), Curtis (18), Brookins (21), Sigcho-Lopez (25), Burnett 
(27), Taliaferro (29), Ramirez-Rosa (35), Villegas (36), Mitts (37), Sposato (38), Napolitano (41), 
Reilly (42), and Tunney (44). 
 
The agenda consisted of the following items: 
 
1. Approval of Rule 45 Report for January 2022 
 

Motion to approve was made by Ald. Ervin, and Rule 45 Report was adopted unanimously 
by voice vote.  
 
2. O2022-665/SO2022-665 - Amendment of Municipal Code Titles 2, 4, 6 and 8 by 
modifying and expanding sexual harassment prohibitions (Mayor Lightfoot) [PASSED] 
 
 Substitute ordinance SO2022-665 was accepted by the Committee. Public comment was 
allowed, and testimony was taken. Questions and statements were taken from aldermen present. 
Motion to approve the ordinance was made by Alderman Mitts, and the motion passed unanimously 
by voice vote.  
 
3.  Subject Matter Hearing on O2022-407/SO2022-407 - Amendment of Municipal 
Code Chapters 6-100 and 6-105 by modifying various sections and adding new 
Sections 6-100-040 and 6-100-050 regarding procedures for payment of wages, 
minimum and maximum salary stated in job listings, and establishment of fines 
and penalties (Ald. Villegas, La Spata) 
 
 Substitute ordinance SO2022-665 was accepted by the Committee. Public comment was 
allowed, and testimony was taken. Questions and statements were taken from aldermen present. 
No vote was taken, and the item was held in committee.  
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Meeting was adjourned at 10:58 AM. 
 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
Susan Sadlowski Garza 
Chairwoman, Committee on Workforce Development  


